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Mr. Alex Marion .

Manager, Technical Division
Nuclear Management and Resources Council
1776 Eye Street, N.W., Suite 300
Washington, D.C. 2006-3706

Dear Mr. Marion:

We have received your letter of October 12, 1993, which forwarded a copy of
your "Thermo-Lag 330-1 Combustibility Evaluation Methodology Plant Screening -

Guide" and responses to our questions on Thermo-Lag combustibility. We plan
to review these documents in the near future and will provide you with the
results of our review when it is complete.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Steven West, at (301) 504-1220.

Sincerely, i
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